
 

Department of Finance 
 

Bureau of Purchase & Supplies 

148 Martine Avenue, Room 713 

White Plains, NY 10601 

(914) 231-1872 

www.westchestergov.com 
 

 

CONTRACT AWARD NOTIFICATION 
 

TITLE: Waste Oil / Antifreeze Removal 

CONTRACT NUMBER: RFB-WC-20089 

CONTRACT PERIOD: March 15, 2023 through March 14, 2024 

DATE OF ISSUE: March 15, 2023 

NEW EXTENDED CONTRACT 

PERIOD: 

    

COUNTY DEPARTMENTS: DPW, PRC, DEF, AIRPORT 

SPECIFICATION REFRENCE: As Incorporated In The Invitation for Bids 

CONTRACTOR 

INFORMATION: 

Appears on the attached pages of this Award 

 

 

Address Inquiries  To: 

 

County Departments & Vendors 

 

Political Subdivisions 

 

Name  :  Martin Connolly 

Title    :  Purchasing Agent 

Phone :   914-231-1329  

Fax     :   914-231-1546 

E-mail:   mmcf@Westchestergov.com 

 

 

Customer Service 

SAME 

 

 

Description   

A File Price has been extended for Waste Oil / Antifreeze Removal for the County of Westchester for 

the period March 15, 2023 through March 14, 2024.    

http://www.westchestergov.com/
mailto:mmcf@Westchestergov.com
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A File Price has been extended for “WASTE OIL / ANTIFREEZE REMOVAL,” effective March 15, 

2023 through March 14, 2024.  Please see the Vendor information, pricing, terms, and conditions 

below: 

 

VENDOR: 

738583 

Heritage-Crystal Clean LLC            

19 Picone Blvd, Suite 4 

Farmingdale, NY 11735 

Contact: Richard Doyle, Branch Manager 

Cell: 631-624-2751 

Email: richard.doyle@crystal-clean.com 
 

TERMS: Net 30   F.O.B.:  Destination  
 

The above referenced Vendor shall remove automotive waste fluids (see below) within 2 days of 

notification in accordance with the following:  

 

1) Removal of  Waste Oil in Bulk:   No Charge to the County 

  

2) Removal of Waste Oil in 55 gallon drums:  $25.00 Charge to the County 

 

3) Removal of Waste Antifreeze in Bulk:  $.75 per gal. charged to the County 

 

4) Removal of Waste Antifreeze in 55 gallon drums: $45.00 Charge to the County 

   

- Awarded Vendor shall provide using departments with documentation as to the number of gallons 

of each fluid removed from site. 

 

mailto:richard.doyle@crystal-clean.com

